
 
 
 
 
 

BLUE WELCOME CARDS 
On the back table are Blue Welcome Cards.  If  you are a visitor or have a 

prayer request, fill this card out and place it in the offering basket. Also avail-
able in digital form on website at unityvan.com and click on “New Here.”   

 
YOUR OFFERING can be placed in the  basket in the back of 

the Worship Center. Offerings can be mailed to: 
Unity Baptist Church 716 E. 1700 Avenue Vandalia, IL 62471 

 
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Every month we will have suggested items for you to put in the basket 
marked Operation Christmas Child which is located in the East foyer.   

This month’s suggestions are SMALL DOLLS, TENNIS BALLS, PLAY 
CARS/TRUCKS/BOATS, BRACELETS, SHIRTS, PANTS,  

UNDERWEAR, CHALK AND CHALKBOARD 
 

ADULT SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY classes will resume TODAY,  
November 1st at 9:15 AM. The Quarterly class with Jim Harrison  

will meet, and Steve Zimmerman’s class will meet as well. 
 
 

DVD copies of Sunday morning services are available. 
Sign up on the table in the back of the Worship Center. 
Services archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Worship Guide 
November 1, 2020 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
All Hail The Power of Jesus Name 

 
King Of My Heart 

 
Centering Prayer 

 
He Keeps Me Singing 

Sing To The King 
 

Message from God’s Word 
Whose Guidance is Best? 

Exodus 18:13-27 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 
Time of Commitment 

 
Closing Song: Sing To The King 

 

 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
Bob Culbertson & Tom Sutton 

 

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm 



THINGS TO REMEMBER THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH  

 
SUNDAY, November 1 

9:15am     Morning Worship Service-First Session 
9:15am     Sunday School for Kids and Youth and Adults 
10:45am   Morning Worship Service-Second Session 
10:45am   KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade 
10:45am   Nursery-Leanne Bales & Bonnie Ellison 
 3:30pm    NO Nursing Home Service 
 4:30pm    NO Praise Team Practice 
 5:30pm    NO Family Night Fellowship 

 
Wednesday, November 4 

  5:45pm  Club 185    
  5:45pm   LEGACY YOUTH   
  6:30-7:30pm   Ladies Bible Study with Patty @ 185  
 Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @ unityvan.com 

 
THURSDAY, November 5 

  7:00pm  Men's Prayer & Discipleship @ Rehoboth Building 
 

November 
  For now we will continue to 

have two services in November; 
9:15am & 10:45am.  The 

 morning worship at 10:45am 
will be Livestreamed and on the 
Radio.  Women’s small group 

will  continue to meet on  
Monday & Wednesdays.   

Sunday School for Kids (Pre-K 
through 6th) , Youth (7-12 Grades) , Steve Zimmerman’s class and 
Jim Harrison’s Quarterly class will meet @ 9:15am.  Club 185 and 

Legacy Youth will continue to meet on Wednesdays @ 5:45pm.   
Men’s Prayer & Disciple Time will continue on Thursdays @ 

7:00pm  at the Rehoboth Building. Weekly devotionals (online) will 
continue on Wed. afternoons.  Check our website for additional 

 information—-unityvan.com  

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
Time is flying by and we are less than one 
month away from Dedication Sunday, 
November 22 for our Operation  
Christmas Child boxes.   
 Karen Buckels phone 618-322-6700 

YOUTH FALL RETREAT 
Legacy Youth will have a Fall Retreat 

on November 20th through 22nd. 
The cost per student is $65.00.  If you 
would like to sponsor a student, please 
write a check to Unity Baptist Church 

and write  “Youth Fall Retreat” on 
the memo line of your check. 

OLD TYME CHRISTMAS 
Tree lighting and Christmas parade is Friday, 
November 13th.  We need singers, or anyone 
that thinks they can sing, to sing at the tree 
lighting.  Also, we have been asked to get some 
caroling group/groups together.  We will carol 

along Gallatin Street after the parade for a couple of hours.  If you 
would like to be in a carol group, please sign up on the table in the back 
of the Worship Center.   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! To Lorene Brown! 
She will be 102 on November 4th.  Send cards to 
 Hickory Estates, Room 41, 
 1091 East 1500 North Road, 
 Taylorville, IL 62568 

FLOWERS ON THE LORD’S  
SUPPER TABLE ARE GIVEN BY 
LOIS PECK IN MEMORY OF HER  
HUSBAND, GEORGE. 

THE CLOSET CHRISTMAS TOY 
 SHOPPING DAY 

The Closet Ministry @ Unity Baptist Church is 
seeking new and very gently used toys for our 
 annual Christmas Toy Shopping Day on  
December 12th @ the 6th St. facility.  Donations 
can be dropped off Thursday evenings from 
6:30—7:30pm at the downtown 6th Street Facility 
or Monday through Thursday 8am to Noon at the 185 building.  
We also need draw string trash bags, duct tape and volunteers.  


